
eSafety and Cyberbullying – Raising Parent 
Awareness of Keeping Children/Young People Safe 

 
15th September 2009 1 – 4 pm 

Thorpe High School  
 
Concerns about the safety of young people using electronic 
communications, such as BEBO, chat rooms, mobile phones, etc. are 
constantly in the news. Parents often feel unable to guide their children on 
how to stay safe and are looking to schools for help. 
  
This session will raise your awareness of some of the e-safety issues 
facing young people and the kinds of support parents can give them to help 
them stay safe. The aim is help you feel able to run a guidance session for 
parents in the schools you work with.  
  
The afternoon session will be an opportunity to discuss how you could run 
an evening for parents and will be run by Kathy Olsson, E2BN, Rita Adair, 
Senior Educational Psychologist and Pip Cartwright, ICT Adviser. This will 
be followed by a chance to observe a real evening session run for parents 
with a cluster of schools by experienced facilitators.  This will be on 15th 
September 6.30 – 8 pm at Hillside Avenue Primary, Norwich. 
 
Training is free and would be relevant to the following people: 
 
Extended School Co-ordinators Parent Support Advisers 
Parent Partnership School staff 
Anyone else interested in 
training parents in eSafety 

 

 
Interested?  Please return details of your name, title, organisation/school 
with relevant details i.e. e-mail, telephone number and address and we will 
send you further details including maps nearer the time.  E-mail:  Heather 
Haycox to confirm booking – heather.haycox@norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 
01603 671409 
For further information: Rita Adair – rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk or Pip 
Cartwright – pip.cartwright@norfolk.gov.uk  
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